

An important message from FSU Office of Human Resources

This message has been approved by Renisha Gibbs, Associate Vice President for Human Resources and Finance & Administration Chief of Staff, for distribution to all Deans, Directors, and Department Heads.

The University's recent shift to predominantly remote work may have sparked some questions about how to guide employees in your departments. To better serve you during this time, the HR Coronavirus Task Force will host an open Zoom call on <u>Friday, March 27, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.</u> to answer questions from department representatives. Department representatives will be able to submit questions via the chat function in Zoom.

This is a great opportunity to ask any questions you may have. The Office of Human Resources is here to assist you as much as possible. Attendance is strongly encouraged and the team looks forward to hearing from you.

## **Meeting Information**

Friday, March 27, 2020 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. For instructions on using Zoom, <u>click here</u>. To access the meeting, <u>click here</u>.